
Colorado rejects labels for genetically engineered food

The following is an excerpt.

Colorado lawmakers Thursday rejected a proposal that would have required genetically engineered food
to be labeled, amid fears that the mandate would burden farmers and raise food prices.

A Democratic House committee voted 7-2 against the bill after more than five hours of emotional
testimony from mothers seeking labels and farmers saying the requirement would hurt them. The
lawmakers ultimately sided with farm groups that said the change would need to be done on a federal
level and not by an individual state.

Read the full article here: CO rejects labels for genetically engineered food
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